Town Council Actions January 25, 2022

Page 1
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2)
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5)

6)

7)

8)

9)

Received the 2021 Park Rentals spreadsheet for review.

Received a list of 2021 Accomplishments including Town, Infrastructure, and
Equipment Upgrades, Parks and Recreation News, a list of Events held in Town, and
an update on the Computer Center and Media Outlets. It also included the Town had 6
new home constructions and 10 new businesses.

Received the 2022 Town of Shenandoah Calendar of Events for review.
Heard 65% of new meters have been installed, and the installers are ahead of schedule.

Commended Public Works for their quick response to a sewer emergency and their
snow removal while being short staffed.

Heard the Shenandoah Police Department is researching a golf cart ordinance, but
State law mandates golf carts can only be driven on roads marked 25 mph or less,
which would rule golf carts out on or across Route 340.

Heard the Planning Commission is reviewing the Town’s Comprehensive Plan and
plans to review the Town Code next as well.

Authorized to bid out a refuse pick-up contract, as the current contract will end on
June 30, 2022.

Heard there are some computerized items at the sewer plant needing repair and some
electrical items needing repair too. Invoices will be coming on some of this work and
some price quotes are being obtained for the other things.



